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Sermon Notes 

C H R I S T I A N  C E N T E R  

GENERAL FUND - APRIL 

(There is no report for last Sunday, Bookkeeper on vacation) 

 M-T-D           MO. BUDGET        Y-T-D         Y-T-D  Budget 

$ 7,417.06       $15,288.00          $ 50,479.62        $ 53,460.90     

  

    MISSIONS - APRIL 
M-T-D          MO. BUDGET         Y-T-D          Y-T-D Budget 

$ 944.00  $ 1,577.00          $ 5,158.00         $ 5,457.35 Lead Pastors           Brad & Susie Carlson  
Youth Pastors         Joseph & Frankie Richardson  

Dear friends at YPCC, 

Pastor Shover and I were so 

happy to be there Sunday,  

April 3rd at Ridgeline Middle 

School to minister.  It was nice 

to see so many there to receive 

our ministry.  God bless you for the generous offering.  

We did not anticipate it.  Blessing on each of you. 

               

                             ~ Betty and Pastor Shover 
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We welcome each of you this morning.  

May God’s comfort and peace fill each of us 

as worship before Him.  Let us “thank the 

Lord for his steadfast love, for his wonderful 

works to humankind.”  ~Psalm 107:15 

 

Connections this week… 
 

TODAY 
9:15 am Adult Sunday School 
10:00 am Pastor Brad 

12:00 Noon Golden Agers Lunch @ Emma’s Steakhouse 
 

MONday 
6:00 pm Community Dinner in the Fellowship Hall 
 

tuesday 
12:00 Noon Golden Ager’s Potluck  

 

Wednesday 
6:30 pm Real Life Youth   

 

Visitors, Thank you for joining us! 
We are excited that you have joined us this morning. It is 
our prayer that you feel at home among friends.  Please 
fill out the visitor card and put in the offering plate or 
hand to an usher today.  Children’s 
Church is provided for ages  3 -11 and 
Nursery care is available.  Nerisa is our 
Nursery attendant.  Remember to thank 
Her for the great job she does. 

MAIN FOCUS THIS WEEK: 
    God asks us to trust and follow. 
 

VERSE:  
“He leads me beside  

peaceful streams.”   

Psalm 23:2b 

 

Parents, you can help your  

child memorize the 23rd Psalm at home.  This will stay 

in their hearts for the rest of their lives. 
 

You may still turn in your 

Missions Faith Promise  

today.  We are currently at 

$1300 pledged.  This pledge 

is for one year.  We, as  

leaders are able to determine how much the 

church can commit to support missions when you 

make a pledge.  We are already committed to 32 

different missionaries for a total of $1515/month. 

Golden Agers Potluck 
This Tuesday, April 26th  

at Noon 
in the Fellowship Hall 

 
Bring your favorite dish to 

share and a friend! 

The 2016 Network Conference will 

be in Yakima at Stone Church and 

the Yakima Convention Center  

this week, April 25 - 27th.  Pastor 

Brad and Susie will be attending. 

The Community Dinner on  
Monday evenings is back in our 
building.  Help is needed. Every-
one is invited to attend at 6 p.m.   

  $1600 

 

  $1300 

 

 

 

 

 

  $0 

ATTENTION PARENTS OF SENIORS…  
Next Month we will honor our graduat-
ing Seniors during a morning service. 
We need at least 15 pictures of your 
graduate from infancy to Sr. portraits for 
a slide show. You may email them to 
yelmprairiecc@gmail.com  or if you need 
to we can scan them for you. Please 
have them to Debbie in the church  
office by May 1st. 

Thank you to everyone who helped in the 

kitchen and with the Memorial Service yes-

terday for Johnnie Markley.  Please continue 

to pray for Bonnie and their family. 


